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Upcoming Events

Apr. 8 - 12 - Tornado and Severe Weather Awareness
Week

Apr. 17 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo -
5:30 - 7:00 pm

Apr. 18 - Vision Screening permission forms due

Apr. 18 - School Choice application deadline

Apr. 19 - Family Entertainment Night at St. Thomas
Aquinas gym - Peshtigo - doors open at 5:00 pm

Apr. 20 - School and Church Cleanup Day

Apr. 24 - Lions’ Club Vision Screening

Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will
be walking tacos provided
by Melissa Chmela, Jaxen
Teteak’s mom.

Mission O�ering
Progress:

Our last Friday chapel
offering collected for
God’s Kingdom was $59
bringing our total to
$578.75 for Costa Maya
Ministries for this
semester.

Entertainment Night Practices
On Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday next week, all students will be practicing for our
plays after school. These practices will be held at St. Thomas Aquinas Academy in
Peshtigo (141 S Wood Ave, Peshtigo, WI 54157). The students will be riding the bus
from school to STAA at the end of the school day. Students will need to be picked up
from there at the end of practice. K-1 students can be picked up at 3:45. 2-8 students
can be picked up at 4:30.



Entertainment Night Bucket Drawing Donations
Our Family Entertainment Night is a big fundraising event for our CEA. They are in need
of your help with donations of items for the raffle that evening. Donation suggestions
could be: baskets filled with food items, crafting kits, spa items, tools, gardening
equipment, fishing/hunting items, crafts that you make, gift certificates to local
businesses, etc! We will also have a special table for children to put their names into.
Item suggestions for this table could include: art and craft kits, food/movie baskets,
toys, kids’ fishing poles, games, outdoor playthings, etc. If you know a local business
you could ask to donate items, that would also be great. You can bring your donations
to St. John’s school anytime before April 19. If you have any questions please contact
Hanna Maedke at 920-591-1180 or Lisa Sargent in the school office.

Vision Screening
The Peshtigo Lions Club will conduct a vision screening on Wednesday, April 24th, at
9:00 am. We are grateful to the Lions Club for providing this valuable service to our
school. An information letter and permission form was sent home this week for each
student in Grades 4K - 8. Please complete this form and return to your child’s teacher
by Thursday, April 18th.

School Choice Open Enrollment
Open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program will end
on April 18. Don’t miss this opportunity. You can address any questions you may have
about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator, at
choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607.

Out of the O�ce
Mrs. Sargent will be out of the school office this week, and will be back on Monday, April
15. Due to the power outage and no school for three days, those making monthly tuition
payments will only receive their statements next week with the due date being April 26.
Thank you for your understanding.

April Birthdays
April 2 - Joshua Mauritz

April 8 - Mrs. Rawlings

April 25 - Jade Mendez Vega

April 26 - Nora McClain
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Family Entertainment Night - Sign Up Genius
The CEA is looking for help with providing light refreshments for the Family
Entertainment night. We have created a Sign Up Genius for this with the link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FACAA2AA0F85-48965893-family#/

We also need assistance with setting up. Please reach out if you would like to help set
up. We are looking for help organizing the baskets and setting up tables and chairs. Any
help or donations of food or bucket raffle items will be greatly appreciated! Looking
forward to a wonderful night of fellowship and entertainment!!
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